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475-2021, passed July 14, 2021, relating to professional 
services to assist in writing curriculum for Division of Police 

training and to instruct officers in teaching the curriculum 
 
DATE:  February 16, 2022 

 
             

 
If passed by Council, Ordinance No. 92-2022 would amend Ord. No. 475-

2021 to include “and to Instruct Officers in Teaching the Curriculum” in 
Section 1 of the Ordinance. 
 

The original ordinance (Ord. No. 475-2021) including this terminology in the 
Title of the Ordinance; however, it was not included in the body of the 

Ordinance by error. 
 
This amendment will enable the Division of Police to not only have the vendor 

assist in writing curriculum for the Division of Police training, but also to 
instruct officers in teaching the curriculum, which will properly reflect the 

intent of the original ordinance.  All other information in the original Ordinance 
is correct as stated and will remain unchanged. 
 

 
 


